
 

 
 
      
 
 

November 18, 2020 

 

Dear Ellie Bittourna-Cappy 

 

In August of 2020 during the COVID-19 pandemic we needed to add additional workspace to meet our 
social distancing requirements.   Ellie and the Xybix team were able to work with us to visualize the new 
workstations in the remodeled area of the building and were able to meet our tight project timelines.   

We have been a Xybix customer since 2006.  Our employees love the ergonomic feel of Xybix consoles 
and the additional features such as the heaters!  

Thank you for enabling us to quickly offer a safer environment for our most critical asset, our 
employees! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Darren Rice 

Technical Services Manager 

 
 


